From: _@greenlaneassociation.uk

Sent: 01 September 2024 23:42
To: NWL Planning
Subject: Registration as Objector - Norwich Western Link

WARNING: External email, think before you click!

Hi there,
I'm writing in response to your email dared August 20th 2024.

Please consider this email as an official request for GLASS-UK to become a formal consultee on this project going
forward. We are an organisation representing members across the UK to further the preservation of green lanes,
green laning, and to ensure the continued existence of unsealed roads.

Our registered address is:
Green Lane Association
PO Box 107

Brecon

Powys

LD3 3DG

Our initial objection to the plans for the Norwich Western Link are as

follows:

We are deeply concerned about the loss of vehicular access along Blackbreck Lane, which has been determined on
the basis of an insufficient survey of traffic along the lane. This route is a key part of the wider network of green
lanes in Norfolk, used by members of the Green Lane Association and the wider public. The proposals to replace the
lane (which currently has equivalent rights to a Byway Open to All

Traffic) with a bridleway is tantamount to a loss of public access to the countryside. The removal of vehicular and
horse-drawn carriage rights along this route will have a significant impact on the access that the less able have to
the countryside.

Please could this be recorded and backdated to the date it was added to your consultation portal.
If you need more information please don't hesitate to get in touch.

Many thanks,

ROW Officer
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